
Full programme and link to the live event will be emailed to you after
registration.

Please register as soon as possible.

For registration and event queries please contact:
Lindsay Hunter, Programme Administrator, Transfusion Team, SNBTS

Email: Lindsay.Hunter@nhs.scot

Topics include:

Cell Salvage
Anaemia in Pregnancy
SaBTO Consent Guidance
SNBTS COVID-19 Response

Scottish Clinical Transfusion Advisory Committee

9th Annual Education Meeting

Friday 4 December 2020, 10:00-13:00
Online event

Cost: FREE

Register here

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=veDvEDCgykuAnLXmdF5JmjNxMUlJSxZEvVK5MiSlElJUMkRMSlEwSVUxVzUzUjdSQ1VBMkNGVTJCTi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=veDvEDCgykuAnLXmdF5JmjNxMUlJSxZEvVK5MiSlElJUMkRMSlEwSVUxVzUzUjdSQ1VBMkNGVTJCTi4u

